
THE THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

OFFERTORY 
NOVEMBER 6, 2022 

Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you 

$2,874.00 

$   452.85 

$1,099.75 

$4,426.60 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
NOVEMBER 19 & 20 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    M. Henry B. Sousa J. Frias 

Communion 
L. Henry 

C. McArthur 

S. Braga 

A. Sousa 

J. Kelly 

V. Umolac 

 

“The Lord is coming to judge 

the peoples with equity.” 
 

Psalm  98 

 

 
 

 

If you are visiting today, 
 

St. Patrick Parish welcomes you. 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 15 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

 + Luiza & Jacinto Lima 

 
     

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16 

  8:00 am  

 + Julietta & Ana Marie Soares 

 
  

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17 

(ST. ELIZABETH OF HUNGARY) 

  5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

        + Vincente Moniz & Francisco Barbosa 
 

 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18 

 8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & recitation 

of Divine Mercy Novena)  

 + Americo Braga 
 

 

 

THE SOLEMNITY OF 

CHRIST THE KING 
________________________ 

 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19 

   5:00 pm   

 + Luiza da Costa 

 + Mario Resendes 

 + Antonio Machado 

 + Joan Simone 
 

 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 20 
   

  9:00 am 

 + Luiza & John DaCosta 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

THE DIOCESAN 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS IS BACK 
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th or 60+ Wedding 

Anniversary in the year 2023?  If you are, you are cordially invited to 
join couples from across the Diocese of Hamilton for a Wedding 

Anniversary Mass on Sunday, April 16, 2023 at the Cathedral Basilica 
of Christ the King in Hamilton at 1:30 pm. (Space allows room for 

Anniversary couples only - those married 60 years or more may bring one 
guest if you require assistance). Registration will be available on line by 

mid-November at hamiltondiocese.com 

ONE HEART, ONE SOUL CAPITAL CAMPAIGN UPDATE 
Just a quick update on the One Heart, One Soul Capital Campaign 

with the Diocese of Hamilton.  As of October 31, 2022, $286,196 
has been pledged by St. Patrick Parish of which $212,276 has been 

received by the Chancery Office at the Diocese of Hamilton.  The 
share going to St. Patrick’s Parish totals $180,435.  We have 

withdrawn $119,667 to pay Husky General Contracting for the 
church walls currently leaving St. Patrick Parish with a total of 

$60,768 to use for our other projects.  We are expecting to receive 
an additional $65,000 in pledges by the end of 2023.  If all pledges 
are received the diocese will give us an additional $56,000 to match 

our pledges and work on our projects. 

ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER 
St. Patrick’s Parish has an Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) donation 
option.  EFT registration forms are located in the narthex of the 

church for those persons currently not registered for this option 
and who may wish to do so.  Please complete the form and return it 

to the Parish Office.  Contributions made through Electronic Funds 
Transfer will replace the use of regular contribution envelopes and 

you will receive a tax receipt annually from St. Patrick’s Church. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING 
The next Knights of Columbus Galt Council # 2184 

meeting will be held at 7:30 pm on Monday, 
November 28 at St. Patrick Church in the parish hall.  

All men 18 years of age and older are welcome to attend. 

http://www.hamiltondiocese.com


DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Francisco Cruz 

Tuesday Rev. Mussie A. Keflezghi, M.C.C.J. 

Wednesday Deceased Members of Parish Community 

Thursday Rev. Brian Quigley, M.C.C.J. 

Friday Rev. Stephen Murrin 

Saturday Rev. Toby Collins, C.R. 

NOVEMBER 13, 2022 

ARTS & ENVIRONMENT 
The liturgical seasons, particularly 

Advent/Christmas and Lent/
Easter, provide opportunities to 

enhance our worship space by 
the use of f lowers and 

other seasonal arrangements.  If 
you have a flair for decorating, we 

encourage you to assist in this ministry.  Time: Several hours 
per season.  Please contact Dawn Wylie at 519-740-8865. 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 
Food donations may be placed in the SVDP 

box located in the narthex of the church or 
may be dropped off at the parish office 

during weekday office hours.  SVDP 
continues to need:  cereal, canned fruit and 

vegetables, peanut butter, school snacks, 
vegetable and fruit juice, Kraft Dinner, canned soups,  canned  

stews, canned meats and fish.  Thank you for your continued 
and generous support. 

MOUNT MARY IMMACULATE RETREAT CENTRE 
Mount Mary Immaculate Retreat Centre (437 Wilson St. E, 

Ancaster ON)  is hosting an Open House and Christmas Market 

on December 10 from 10 am - 4 pm. Guests are welcome to 

tour the grounds and buildings, enjoy some seasonal 

refreshments and do some Christmas shopping. Admission is 

free, and all are welcome! For more information about Mount 

Mary Immaculate Retreat Centre please visit: mountmary.ca   

YOUNG ADULTS NIGHT 
Fr. Mark Morley, invites all young adults (ages 20s and early 

30s) of our diocese to attend a night of Adoration, Fellowship 
and Praise Music. Arrival and Holy Hour (6:30pm-7:30 pm), 

Social with Food (7:30pm-8:30pm), Praise Night and Vocation 
Testimony (8:00pm-9:00pm), and Compline (9:00pm). 

Saturday, December 3 at the Basilica of Our Lady 
Immaculate (28 Norfolk Street, Guelph). Sponsored by the 

Vocations Office of the Diocese of Hamilton. For more 
information, please contact: vocations@hamiltondiocese.com 

CHILDREN’S 

NATIVITY PLAY 

Children from grades 3 

to 5 from St. Patrick’s 
Parish will be presenting 

the Nativity Play prior to 
the 5 pm Mass on 

Christmas Eve.  Practices 
will take place at 12:15 

pm on four Sundays 
beginning  Sunday, 

November 27  in the 
Church (one practice will be a dress rehearsal).   If your child

(ren) would like to take part in this Christmas presentation, 
please contact Bonnie O’Brien at 519-716-2735. 

SVDP CHRISTMAS 

GIVING TREE 
The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 

will once again be inviting parishioners 
to take a SVDP Christmas offering 
tag/envelope from the Giving Tree in 

the church beginning November 26 
& 27. Please note that SVDP will not 

be accepting “unwrapped” gifts this 
year.  You are to return gift cards 

or cash/cheque donations (only) 
with the tag attached to the 

church by Sunday, December 11.  
With your continued support, many needy families in our 

parish district will be able to have a… 

“Very Merry Christmas.”   

SUNDAY MISSALS 
2022 - 2023 Sunday Missals are available for purchase at $5 

each in the narthex of the church while supplies last.  Place 
your donation in the box.  Please bring  exact change.  Thank 

you. 

2023 Offering Envelopes 
2023 offering envelopes will be 

available in the parish hall on the 
weekend of December 10 & 

11.  Please be sure to take yours 
home with you.   

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

SVDP THRIFT STORE 
Part-time Transportation & Warehouse Associate needed 

immediately for the St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store in 
Galt!  Do you have a clean drivers licence and a sincere wish 

to serve the needy in our community?  Please email your 
questions and/or resume to: cambridge.ssvp@gmail.com 

HEARING THE CALL TO 

A VOCATION TO SERVE THE CHURCH? 
 

Contact Bishop Lobsinger at: gem@hamiltondiocese.com  

http://www.mountmary.ca
mailto:vocations@hamiltondiocese.com
mailto:cambridge.ssvp@gmail.com

